
Deferral Inquiry for University Admission 

Date: [Insert Date] 

Admissions Office 

[University Name] 

[University Address] 

[City, State, Zip Code] 

Dear Admissions Committee, 

I hope this message finds you well. I am writing to inquire about the possibility of deferring my 

admission to [University Name] for the [Insert Academic Year/Semester], due to unforeseen 

financial challenges that I am currently facing. 

Despite my eagerness to join [University Name], I have encountered significant financial 

constraints that have made it difficult for me to secure the necessary funding to support my 

education at this time. I believe that deferring my admission would allow me the opportunity to 

address these challenges adequately and ensure that I can fully commit to my studies upon my 

arrival. 

I am highly appreciative of the offer of admission and am still very much interested in becoming 

a part of your esteemed institution. If possible, I would like to discuss any available options for 

deferral and any necessary steps I need to take to formalize this request. 

Thank you for your understanding and consideration. I look forward to your prompt response. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Full Name] 

[Your Application ID or Student ID] 

[Your Address] 

[City, State, Zip Code] 

[Your Email Address] 

[Your Phone Number] 


